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Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATIN: Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group
P.O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

Dear Mr, Opeka:

Thank you for informing us of the results of your reviews of the concerns listed in the enclosed
table. We have performed verification inspections on selected issues, find your responses
generally acceptable, and plan no further actions on these issues al this time. This is not 10 say
that further independent reviews of these issues will not take place in the future, You will be
kept informed of such verification inspections and independent reviews by the normal inspection
report process.

A copy of this letter as well as the referenced correspondence is being placed in the Public
Document Rooms and sent to the State of Connecticut, We appreciate your cooperation in these
matters,
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